Lysynski, Heather

From:

Sent:

Sunday, June 10, 2012 8:37 PM Lysynski, Heather

To: Lysynski, Heathe

Subject:

PEC Delegation Status June 18

Hi Heather

Could I please have delegation status at PEC on June 18 to speak on the matter of Planning and Design Standards for Trails in ESAs? This document has been the subject of considerable community discussion. I have been assisting Nature London with review and comments at various stages.

I would like to provide the PEC with the current perspective from the naturalist community.

Thanks,

Dave Wake